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Our Lady of Sorrows Church 

217 Prospect Street, South Orange, NJ  07079 

973-763-5454 

www.olschurch.com 

 

 
 

MASSES:  Saturday Vigil: 5:30 pm; Sunday 8:00, 10:00 and 11:30 am 

Monday-Friday7:00 am and 12:00 pm; Saturday 8:30 am and 12:00 pm   

Penance:  Confessions Saturday 12:45 pm – 2:00 pm or by appointment 

Baptism:  Contact Parish Office after the birth of your child to begin Baptismal preparation program 

Ministry of the Sick:  Call Parish Office for anointing of seriously or chronically ill and arrange Communion calls 

Marriages:  Arrange at least one year in advance with a parish priest 

 

RECTORY & PARISH:  973-763-5454 •  FAX:  973-763-9506 • www.OLSCHURCH.COM 

 

SEPTEMBER 12, 2021 

24
th

Sunday in Ordinary Time 
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THE SACRIFICIAL GIVING  
OF OUR PARISHIONERS 

 
Due to Labor Day, this will be  
reported in the next bulletin 

 
Thank you for your continued support! 

 
OLS Choirs seek new members 
While the wonderful choirs at OLS were able to 
partially continue their ministry during the 
pandemic, we look forward to the full return of 
our St. Cecilia Singers for children in grades 3-
8; our Canticum Novum Singers who sing at 
the 10:00 am Mass and our Parish Choir at the 
11:30 am Mass. New members are welcomed 
and needed in all choirs, especially men in our 
two adult choirs. For more information, please 
see Preston Dibble after Mass or at the parish 
office or email him: olsmusician@gmail.com  
 
Holy Land Pilgrimage 
We are now planning a parish pilgrimage to the 
Holy Land (Israel), from March 8-18, 2022.  
We will walk in the footsteps of Jesus and the 
trip will include, among many other sites, the 
following: Mount Carmel, Nazareth, Cana, the 
Mount of Beatitudes, Capernaum, a boat ride 
on the Sea of Galilee, Mount Tabor, 
Bethlehem, the Dead Sea, Massada, and 
Jerusalem. As of September 7th, 51 people 
have expressed interest in this trip. If you are 
interested, please email Fr. Brian at your 
earliestconvenience:  
frbrianneedles@gmail.com. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Volunteers Still Needed 

CCD classes begin on Monday, September 
20th and Tuesday, September 21st. We are 
still looking for catechists to help us teach 8th 
grade on Monday or Tuesday afternoon and 
7th grade on Tuesday afternoons. We are also 
in need of a part-time catechist to help with the 
Monday 2nd grade class. Please search your 
heart and your schedule and give prayerful 
consideration to joining our catechetical team. 
After a year of remote learning, our kids need 
witnesses to the faith more than ever before! 
 

Classes meet on Monday and Tuesday 
afternoons from 3:55-5:15 pm. Training, 
catechetical support resources and teacher’s 
manuals provided. No experience necessary - 
just a love of the Lord and children! Please 
contact Jen Noll at jennollols@gmail.com for 
more information.  

 
Register TODAY! 
CCD begins the week of September 19th. If 
your child is not currently enrolled in a Catholic 
school, there is still time to register for our in-
person religious education classes or the OLS 
homeschooling program. In-person classes for 
elementary school students meet Monday or 
Tuesday afternoons from 3:55 - 5:15. 
Registration details and program information 
can be found on the parish website under the 
Religious Education tab. 
 

 
Please sign up for Our Lady of Sorrows 

Digital newsletter today! Go to our website 
main page under news and events. 

http://www.olschurch.com 



4 
 

Baptism Prep: A chance to learn and reflect 
Parents who ask to have their children 
baptized at OLS are first asked to watch a film 
about the Sacrament of Baptism and then to 
answer a few questions. To the question of 
“Name one or more insights that you received 
from the video,” among the replies we recently 
received were the following: 

• It was insightful to learn how Jesus was 

Priest, Prophet, and King. By virtue of being 

Catholics, and the parents of a baptized 

child, we also take on these roles. We are 

messengers, examples, and leaders in the 

faith. Our daughter will learn through us 

how to live in Christ. 

• The importance of our own baptisms and 

how much that has affected our own lives 

and brought us to where we are today in 

our faith. 

• The significance of Baptism restoring the 

holiness that was lost from the original sin 

of Adam and Eve, in addition to Baptism 

being the start of our child’s spiritual 

journey. 

In future bulletins, we will continue to share 
other responses to this question and other 
questions. We can all learn something by 
reflecting on these responses. 
 
 
 
 
CYO BASKETBALL 
Boys and Girls in Grades 1 – 12 who are 
registered students in the OLS CCD program 
are invited to play CYO Basketball as part of a 
shared parish ministry with St. Joseph’s in 
Maplewood . Teams will practice and play 
games at St. Joseph ’s Parish Gym from 
October to March. Registration has begun and 
will conclude by October 10.  
 
Contact Gerry O’Connor, St. Joseph’s Athletic 
Director, at stjosephcyobb@aol.com , with any 
questions or to volunteer. Additional 
information and registration forms can be found 
on the St. Joseph’s CYO Basketball web site 
at www.stjosephscyo.org. Additional adult 
volunteers are needed to be coaches for some 
teams. 

Electronic Parish Giving 
Please consider making your offerings to our 
parish through our "Electronic Funds Transfer". 
This allows parishioners to make 
weekly/monthly donations to the parish that will 
be taken directly from your bank account or 
credit card account once a month. Electronic 
Parish Giving is easy and convenient with 
no additional cost to you as you support your 
parish. It can be accessed through our 
parish web site (www.olschurch.com). You 
may still receive envelopes in the mail and if 
you wish you could turn them into the collection 
on Sunday and simply write "Parish Giving" on 
them. Please consider enrolling today as a way 
to enhance your personal stewardship to our 
parish. If you begin to use Electronic Giving 
and do not wish to receive envelopes 
(which will save the parish money) please 
contact the parish office. 
 

Meet Our Staff 
Rev. Brian X. Needles, Pastor 
frbrianneedles@gmail.com 
Rev. Richard Pfannenstiel, Parochial Vicar 
Fanmann91@msn.com 
Rev. Eugenio (Gino) de la Rama, Priest in 
Residence 
Deacon Walter Wiggins, Permanent Deacon 
deaconwalt@outlook.com 
Ms. Judy Foley, School Principal 
principal@ourladyofsorrowsschool.org 
Sr. Mary Selina, S.C.C., Pastoral Associate 
passociate07@gmail.com 
Jennifer Noll, Catechetical Coordinator 
jennollols@gmail.com 
Christopher Kaiser, Youth Minister 
kaiserch@shu.edu 
Colleen McDonald, Administrative Assistant 
sorrowschurch@gmail.com 
Preston Dibble, Director of Music 
olsmusician@gmail.com 
Karlene Campbell, Nursery Director 
karlene@thenurseryatols.org 
Charles Noun, Business Manager 
ols217so@msn.com 
Anne Moore, Parish Secretary 
ols.pastor@verizon.net 



5 
 

 

 



6 
 

 

2021 Mass Book 

 

The 2021 Mass book is now open. You may send in your Mass intention requests by mail. The  donation for Masses is 

$10 for each one. Please use the form below to submit requests by mail or place this form in the Sunday collection 

basket. When we receive your request, we will call you to let you know if the date and time you requested is 

unavailable. If you require a Mass card, we will mail it to you (please check the box below if you wish to have a Mass 

card). 

 

Requested by  ___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address ________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone ________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Name of the deceased or Special Intention (please specify):  ________________________________ 

Is a Mass card required?   Yes    No 

 

Date (weekday)  ___________________________ 7:00 am    12:00 Noon 

Date (Saturday)  ___________________________ 8:30 am    12:00 Noon 

 

Date (Saturday Vigil/Sunday) ________________  5:30 pm  8:00 am 

10:00 am   11:30 am 

 

Name of the deceased or Special Intention (please specify):  ________________________________ 

Is a Mass card required?   Yes    No 

 

Date (weekday)  ___________________________ 7:00 am    12:00 Noon 

Date (Saturday)  ___________________________   8:30 am    12:00 Noon 

 

Date (Saturday Vigil/Sunday) ________________  5:30 pm  8:00 am 

10:00 am   11:30 am 

 

Name of the deceased or Special Intention (please specify):  ________________________________ 

Is a Mass card required?   Yes    No 

 

Date (weekday)  ___________________________ 7:00 am    12:00 Noon 

Date (Saturday)  ___________________________   8:30 am    12:00 Noon 

 

Date (Saturday Vigil/Sunday) ________________  5:30 pm  8:00 am 

10:00 am   11:30 am 

 

Name of the deceased or Special Intention (please specify):  ________________________________ 

Is a Mass card required?   Yes    No 

 

Date (weekday)  ___________________________ 7:00 am    12:00 Noon 

Date (Saturday)  ___________________________   8:30 am    12:00 Noon 

 

Date (Saturday Vigil/Sunday) ________________  5:30 pm  8:00 am 

10:00 am   11:30 am 

Amount enclosed: $____________ (make check payable to Our Lady of Sorrows) 
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VIGIL SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 11, 2021 
5:30 PM Patricia J. Smith 

 
SUNDAY, SEPTMEBER 12, 2021 

8:00 AM People of the Parish 

10:00 AM All Rosarians, Living & Deceased 

11:30 AM Mario and Mary Inguaggiato 

 

MONDAY,SEPTEMBER 13, 2021 
7:00 AM William Haine 

12:00 PM Daniel Patrick Lalor 

 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 14, 2021 
7:00AM William Haine 

12:00 PM Frank Fiorelli 

 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 15, 2021 
7:00 AM Joseph Geoghan 

9:30 AM Thomas Francis Fleming Jr. – School 

Mass 

12:00 PM People of the Parish 

 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMER 16, 2021 
7:00AM William Haine 

12:00 PM Victor Cabezas 

 

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 17, 2021 
7:00 AM Oscar Corral 

12:00 PM Robert E. Antinozzi – Special 

Intention 

 

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 18, 2021 

8:30 AM    Johanna Giasullo 

12:00 PM Bob Marquand 

 

VIGIL MASS SEPTEMBER 18, 2021 
5:30 PM Jean and Ted Kubilus 

 

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 19, 2021 
8:00 AM People of the Parish 

10:00 AM Manuel Fernandes 

11:30 AM Catherine Maranto 

 

In Memoriam 

It is a loving gesture to donate the weekly 

Sanctuary Lamp in memory of a loved one or for 

a special intention. 

 

This Week’s Sanctuary Candle in the Upper 

Church is being offered in Thanksgiving.  

MUSIC MINISTRY 

Donations to support our Music Ministry are 

gratefully accepted. Donations are applied toward 

the purchase of printed choral music and 

instrumentalists for holiday liturgies, concerts & 

special occasions. 

 

REMEMBER TO PRAY FOR THE SICK 

Please remember to pray for the following in 

your prayers:  Julia Callaghan, Angie 

Sena,DanielCallaghan,ElizabethStuart,MarieSo

mers,BillAber,NevilleMoore,JaneO’Donoghue, 

George Richmond Files Jr., Megan More, 

Ludgarda Rosa, Stephanie Windsor, Amy 

Dombrowski, Mark F. Davonski, Beth Hebron, 

Jennifer Bober, Melissa O’Brien, Rita Arena, 

JohnColaku, Pat Bendrot, Kate Mullin, 

Rosemary Muller, Norma Gonzalez, Agnes 

Marshall, Bekim Colaku, and Kyle Reardon. 
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